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          Holy Family Primary School
                     Newsletter
             Friday, 3rd February 2017
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Matthew Murray
	For being a wonderful, responsible member of Reception

	Yr.1 NC/BH
	Daire Colton
	For always trying his best with his work

	Yr.1 MP
	Marcin Bereszko
	For being so enthusiastic in all aspects of his learning

	Yr.2 EM
	Aoibhin Donnell
	For being a great role model for others with her positive attitude

	Yr.2. FMG
	Lorcan McCrystal
	For excellent factual writing about penguins

	Yr.3 SM
	Chloe Corrigan
	For being such a fabulous pupil in class, well done!

	Yr.3 UC
	Cara Murphy
	For being kind & considerate to her classmates all the time

	Yr.4 CMM
	Shea Mullin
	For being very conscientious in all his daily tasks

	Yr.4 BH/DMC
	Christopher Hegyes
	For settling in so well to Yr.4, well done Christopher!

	Yr.5 PG
	Caoimhe McCrossan
	For doing her work with such a lovely attitude!

	Yr.5 DMS
	Sean Hambalko
	For always being kind and considerate to others

	Yr.6 CK
	Nikola Derdzinska
	For always trying her best & for excellent reading

	Yr.6 KMK
	Eoin McCaffrey
	For being a great friend to others by showing kindness & consideration

	Yr.7 SMG
	Tiernan O’Donnell
	For being so creative with his Confirmation book

	Yr.7 ZMD
	Emma Campbell
	For her beautiful Confirmation book


Good Manners Award
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Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are:- Szymon Derdzinski, Aoibhin McNabb-Woods, Adam Gray, Sophie Slevin, Connor McKenny, Odhran Taggart, Dawid Steinborn, Riona Devine, Matt Gallagher, Emma Preissler, Thomas Browne,  Luke O’Neill, Patrick Conway, Aaron Deazley, Jude Kelly, Eimear Marshall, Mia Poltorak-McCullagh and Cara Coyle. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 
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Dates to Note

Tues 7th Feb – First Confession @ 7.00pm Sacred Heart Church

Thurs 9th Feb – Our senior choir takes part in the first round of the BBC Radio Ulster School Choir of the Year competition!

Fri 10th Feb - Special Valentine’s menu in our canteens. Prize draw for all those taking dinners
Sat 11th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 11.00am

Sun 21st May – First Holy Communion @ 12.30pm in the Sacred Heart Church

Alison’s Hip Hop Classes

We wish to notify parents/guardians that there will be NO after school Hip Hop on the senior site next Friday (10th Feb) as Alison is away. Alison will take Hip Hop on the junior site next week as usual and all classes will return to normal after the mid-term break.
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Do This in Memory Programme

For parents/guardians convenience here are the dates for the remainder of the Yr.4 Do This in Memory programme, which takes place at the 6.30pm Saturday Mass in the Sacred Heart Church:- 11th Feb, 11th March (Holy Family parents/guardians involved in the readings at this Mass), 8th April (our choir will be singing at this Mass), 29th April and the 17th June.

Omagh St. Enda’s Registration 2017
Registration for Omagh St. Enda’s takes place in Healy Park this evening from 8.00pm – 10.00pm and tomorrow from 11.00am – 2.00pm. Registration is open to boys and girls from U6 – U18 who would like to play Gaelic, Hurling & Camogie or take part in Scór. 
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Credit Union Quiz Winners
The annual Credit Union quiz for primary schools took place last Friday night in St. Joseph’s Hall and Holy Family was represented by four teams made up with pupils from our Yr.7 classes.  Alice, Henry, Conor and Oran were on top form and we were ecstatic when they were announced winners of the under 13 section. The team will now progress to the next round, where they will be competing against schools in Fermanagh and West Tyrone. Well done everyone, you have done yourselves and Holy Family proud!!! We will keep you updated on their progress as they move through the various stages of the competition.
Parents’ Committee 5 Week Draw
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We are delighted to announce the winners of the first Parents’ Committee 5-week draw which took place during the week. 1st prize £50.00 - Conor Gormley, 2nd prize £25.00 - Joe Gallagher, 3rd prize £10.00 - Kieran O’Neill, promoter’s prize £5.00 - Aidan Gormley Yr.7S.  Congratulations to our lucky winners and don’t forget all draw cards need to be with your child’s class teacher by Tuesday to be included in next week’s draw. 
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Grandparents’ Assemblies
Yesterday and today we had our special grandparents’ assemblies as part of Catholic Schools’ week. We were absolutely delighted that so many grandparents travelled in such huge numbers, from both far and wide, to attend these very special events. During the assemblies of prayer and reflection pupils shared stories and memories of special times spent with their grandparents and the influence they have had on their lives. This opportunity to witness the handing on of faith and love between generations was a truly lovely occasion and we would like to extend a huge thank you to all our fabulous grandparents for coming along and making these events so wonderful. 

Get Busy with ‘Busy Things’!!
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Holy Family pupils have been busy logging on to ‘busythings.co.uk’, where they can access hundreds of award-winning and curriculum linked activities, games and downloadable resources. The website is suitable for all pupils from Reception to Yr.7 and the good news is it can be accessed at home completely free of charge!!! Parents/guardians can support their child’s learning in literacy, phonics, maths, science, ICT, Art and music in this wonderfully quirky online educational world!! The details needed to log in at home are:- username: home81919, password: bird6746. 
Contributory Charge for Instrumental Tuition – Yr’s 5/6/7

Many thanks to all those who have been so prompt with payment for their child’s music tuition.  We are still waiting on one or two outstanding payments and ask that these are please forwarded to the senior site office by Monday, 6th February. Payment may be made by either cash or cheque (payable to Holy Family P.S.).  

Vote for Racheal!!
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As we informed you in last week’s newsletter, Racheal McGlynn (Yr.7S) was chosen as one of the top four designs in the ‘Design a Certificate’ competition for the Belfast Fun Run!!! The four certificates have been up on the ‘Belfast Live’ website all week and at the time of going to print Racheal’s design was sitting in first place!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  Voting closed today at 2.00pm so there is nothing else we can do at the moment but wait for official word from the Fun Run organisers. Thank you so much to everyone who voted for Racheal – we will send out a text when we get any news, but in the meantime fingers X.[image: image1.png]



